
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: Lisa Basher
Subject: City of Shoreline: Contact the Planning Commission
Date: Friday, December 02, 2016 3:38:50 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission

Date & Time: 12/02/2016 3:38 PM

Response #: 3

Submitter ID: 12259

IP address: 50.125.101.93

Time to complete: 13 min. , 55 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Richmond Highlands

2. (○) Email

3. Steve Zemanek

4. 2404 NW 198th ST

5. 206-546-8724

6. zema1@msn.com

7. I have been a home owner in Shoreline for almost 30 years. I would like to have my name added to
 the list of residents who are opposed to to making changes city codes to which would allow
 homeless encampments in areas zoned a single family neighborhoods. I do not believe that the
 City of Shoreline has fully evaluated all the risks involved to the city, neighborhoods or to any of
 the individuals who may be involved.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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